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I am strongly opposed to SB243. I’m appalled by all the legislators that support this 

unconstitutional bill even though you all swear to uphold the constitution.  This 

legislation only makes criminals of otherwise law abiding citizens.  There have 

already been federal appellate courts that have found other laws that mirror parts of 

this legislation as unconstitutional.  The very fact that this body would continue to 

push known unconstitutional legislation is disturbing to say the least.  I suggest 

enforcing the laws on the books currently rather than enacting more legislation that 

will not be followed by criminals.  

 

This legislation also places undue burdens on anyone outside of the willamette valley 

who desires to challenge it within the courts.  This is nothing more than veiled judge 

shopping. Respect the rights of ALL Oregonians not just those you align with.  

 


